
From: Paul   
Sent: March-11-18 9:09 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Question about SFU 

I have one simple question to city council, when do you plan to put a firehall up here on the hill? 
Whenever there is a fire related issue we have to wait for the trucks to come from Production, 
Duthie or Hastings halls. The hill is a climb for the Duthie and Production halls and the distance 
is another issue for the Hastings hall. The population is growing fast up here and would it not 
make sense to at least put a joint RCMP and Firehall up here? There is a rapid growth up here at 
Univercity on SFU but not much growth by the city. I also find it interesting that you only have 
fire truck based out of the Duthie hall which again for the size of Burnaby seems ridiculous. 
Maybe the Mayor is more interested in spending money to fight the pipeline than people safety. 
Hopefully my question will make it to the mayor but I don’t hold my hope for that. Thanks Paul.  

Paul Salandini 
9319 Univercity Crescent 

Sent from my iPad 
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Copied to:  
  City Manager 
  Dir. Public Safety & Community Services 
  Dir. Planning & Building 
Referred to: 
  Public Safety Committee (2018.05.15) 




